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Pilon, Janet

Subject: City's plan to reduce Aberdeen Avenue from 4 lanes to 2

From: Doug Malcolm

Sent: July 27,2020 11:40 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: City’s plan to reduce Aberdeen Avenue from 4 lanes to 2

To the Mayor and Members of City Council,

As a 30 year resident of the Kirkendall Neighbourhood, residing south of Aberdeen Avenue, | am vehemently opposed to
the City of Hamilton’s plan to reduce Aberdeen Avenue-between Dundurn Street South and Queen Street-From 4 lanes
to 2 lanes this fall.

As a long time cyclist on the side streets in my neighbourhood, my safety will be very much in jeopardy by this planned
change with the corresponding increase in traffic on these side streets.

Doug Malcolm



